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Class two have been busy building Celt houses to begin their 

work about… ‘What did the Romans do for us?’ 

They worked well 

as a team to 

construct their 

own houses 

which are 

proudly displayed 

in the classroom.   

 

A group of children represented Dalton St 

Michael’s at the Sportshall Athletics event at St 

Bedes last night. They competed against other 

small schools in West Lancashire and came 

fourth. Well done to the team and thank you 

to the staff and parents who supported this 

event. 

Thank you to Jacob’s mum, Lucas’s mum and 

Theo’s mum for the enjoyable Pumpkin Trail organised for the 

children. It was really appreciated. 

The ‘Bring and Buy’, organised by Mrs Britton’s class, managed 

to raise £68.50. Thank you for your support.The money will be 

used  to buy additional resources for learning outdoors. 

The Secret Santa Bingo takes place next Friday evening at 6pm. 

Please support this event by attending this family evening 

organised by the PTFA for our families. Our last Bingo event 

was a very enjoyable evening. Donations for Secret Santa 

presents for this event are being collected in the school office. 
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Stars of the Week 
Reception: Toby  for always 
trying hard and growing in 
confidence in class 

Year one: Poppy for endless 
enthusiasm and effort in our 
Diwali ‘Big Write’ 

Year two: Finley for trying 
hard counting in 2’s, 3’s, 5’s, 
10’s and learning about 
arrays 

Year three: Sophie for 
demonstrating perseverance 
at swimming this week 

Year four: Ella for fantastic 
contributions to our class 
discussions this week 

Year five: Niamh for 
demonstrating a great 
understanding of embedded 
clauses and Haydn for 
constructing some brilliant 
parabolic designs in maths 

Attendance 
Class one with 98.82% 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week… 
The Fire Service are coming to talk 

to Year two and also Year five and 

six on Monday about fire safety. 
 


